
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Mr M Singh Sahota Our ref: 13358 
NTA Planning 
31 Windmill Street 
London, W1T 2JN  
 1 February 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mandip 

 
192 HAVERSTOCK HILL, LONDON NW3 2AJ 
 
In relation to the Minor Material Amendment Application to the approved scheme, I enclose a copy of our 
drawing 11922/09, as an overlay with the new proposal for the MMA 2016 application in red on the 2014 
approved scheme in black. 
 
The new MMA application is just shorter and just narrower than the approved scheme.  The reason that the 
basement is narrower is that the site boundary along the shared access has been plotted more accurately 
and the basement reduced accordingly.  The only place where the footprint is outside the 2014 scheme is to 
the front of the shared access where the basement has been rationalised as a straight line rather than 
stepped construction. 
 
The depth of the basement is the same. 
 
There is no material change in the size of the basement and previous BIA is applicable to the MMA 
submission. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
N C Train 
For TRAIN AND KEMP 
normantrain@trainandkemp.co.uk  
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